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Health & Safety Officer Report



I have been UNISON’s Health & Safety Officer for over a decade.  
2020 has been an extremely difficult year for all of us and UNISON reps as have been very tied up in H&S issues – particularly PPE, masks, social distancing and working from home.
I have been involved in building Risk Assessments and these have included all schools as well as council offices.  The schools in particular have been risk assessed more than once each so has involved a lot of time.
Many staff are now working from home and all office workers need to have their workstation at home assessed as well and have been asked to complete a H&S survey.  If you are working from home and haven’t been asked to do this, please contact your line manager to ask for the DSE Self Assessment Form.  Unfortunately, since March your Clackmannanshire UNISON Branch office has been closed due to Covid and we are working from home as well.  You can contact us by email at the moment at clacksunison@btconnect.com.
If anyone has any Health and Safety issues they would like me to address, please contact the UNISON office at clacksunison@btconnect.com with details and I will get back to you as soon as I can.






William Conroy



